
 

 

CARTIER AND WESTSTAR TERMINATE LOI FOR DIEGO  

Val-d'Or (Quebec), November 26, 2013 - Cartier Resources Inc. (TSX-V: ECR) 
and Weststar Resources Corp. ("Weststar") announce that, further to the 
August 22, 2013 news release, the companies have mutually terminated the 
Letter of Intent dated May 22, 2013 (the “LOI”) whereby Wesstar could have 
entered into an exclusive option agreement with Cartier to acquire up to 80% 
undivided interest in the Diego property.   

Cartier is seeking partners for the Diego and other projects situated in an 
emerging Gold district (cf. map) as shown by the re-opening of the Bachelor mine 
and the recent Iamgold – Tomagold agreement for the Monster Lake project. 
All of Cartier’s projects are drill ready and accessible all year via an excellent 
network of foreastry roads. The projects hosts well defined near surface gold 
zones with potential for continuity at depth and locally along strike that has not 
been tested.   
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For further information please contact:  
Philippe Cloutier 
President and CEO  
Cartier Resources Inc.  
Telephone: 819 874-1331 
Fax: 819 874-3113  
info@ressourcescartier.com 
www.ressourcescartier.com  
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